
Beth Roth 
Hello Sisters in Federation:      

WE DID IT!!!  

The Unity Banquet was a fun fill night of recognitions, great food and fun! The reviews from attendees 

was very positive with suggestions that we should do it again next year!  

The next day’s Annual Meeting was a huge success with 60 members in attendance at our Saturday 

business meeting. Congratulations to the Honor Roll Inductees. And a big round of applause to all the 

GFWC-NH Members who worked so hard for your communities this year! The Recognition by our 

Chairmen to you was heartfelt and the overwhelming feeling of pride we all felt to read your reports 

was AWESOME! Wonderful Job! 

Now on to next year and all the great things we have in store to share with you will prove to be just as 

exciting! 

With grateful appreciation for all you do!! 

Beth 
 

 

The Buzz! 

Buzz from GFWC-NH President’s Project 

Buzz from our Officers & Directors  

Notes from our President! May 12, 2023 

IMPORTANT DATES 

A BIG Shout out to Chrystina Moran, GFWC-NH President’s Project and Fund-Raising 

Chairman for all her coordination for the Friendsgiving Event at the Unity Banquet! Well 

done! 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU – Hip! Hip! Hooray!!!! To GFWC-NH VP and Dean of Chairmen: 

Thank you, Donna Maskawa for Guiding the Clubs and the GFWC-NH Chairmen through 

the Report Writing Process and acting as the President’s right arm through the submission 

process. You brought it all to a celebration of club accomplishments at our Annual 

Meeting! Well Done!! Thank you for all your coordination, time and efforts! 

Look What WE DID!!!! We donated a car to Stepping Stones! As part of our Unity Night! 

 
 

 

 

A Proud Moment for GFWC-NH and a very worthy cause!  

What: GFWC-NH Board of Directors Workshop 
When:  TUESDAY May 30, 2023  
Time: 5:30-8:30pm 
Where: The Chamberland House (GFWC Women’s Club of Concord Clubhouse)  

on Pleasant Street, Concord, NH  
June 7-12: GFWC Convention (Including pre and Post events) Louisville, KY 

 

To: Chrystina Moran 

GFWC-NH President’s 
Project Chairman 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 


